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District Updates. Superintendent 

Coffee with the 
Superintendent

Coffee with the Cabinet

Back to School

Volunteer Fair



District Updates. EdServices
CyberSafetyCop Student Assemblies

● Jane Addams MS: Sept. 19 
● Will Rogers MS: Sept. 20
● Parents: Oct. 24
● Elementary (4th & 5th): Oct. 24, Nov. 1 Professional Learning Communities

● Site Leadership Capacity Building
● 3-day Institute: Sept. 26-28
● 31 Participants: Principal, Teacher 

Leader, Classroom Teacher, & Ed 
Services staff



District Updates. Business

Centurion Award Recognition - Deputy Troy Hilliard

The Peace Officers Association of Los Angeles County (POALAC) recently announced 
that  Deputy Troy Hilliard has been selected to receive the 2023 Centurion Award for 
Excellence in Community Policing. 

This accolade stands as a testament to Officer Hilliard’s dedication, exemplary service, 
and outstanding contributions to the city of Lawndale and the Lawndale Elementary 
School District.

The Centurion Award is a distinguished honor reserved for individuals who exemplify the 
highest standards of law enforcement and a commitment to public safety. 

Officer Troy Hilliard’s remarkable achievements make him a shining example of 
excellence in law enforcement, and LESD is proud to have him as part of our dedicated 
team. 


